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HOUSE STAFF ADVISORY COUNCIL (HSAC) 

The HSAC meets monthly and comprises House Staff representatives from each clinical 

department and training program.  Matters of hospital policy that impact the House Staff 

are discussed and information is disseminated through monthly minutes.  Any issue 

pertaining to House Staff experience can be referred to and discussed by the Council.  House 

Staff from HSAC also serve on various institutional committees, including but not limited to: 

• Medical Center Medical Board 

• Graduate Medical Education Committee 

• Medical Alumni Association Board 

• Ethics Committee 

• Executive Policy Review Committee 

• Institutional Critical Care Committee 

• Physician Wellness Committee 

• Pharmacy & Therapeutics Committee 

• Transfusion Committee 

• Inpatient Medical Director Forum 

• Infection Prevention Executive Committee 

• Task Force on Physician Well-Being & Empowerment 

The HSAC organizes the annual VUMC Research Forum and selects the recipient of the Grant 

W. Liddle Award.  A member of the Council serves as the House Staff representative on most 

of the Standing Committees of the Hospital Medical Board. 

For more information, please visit: https://www.vumc.org/gme/house-staff-advisory-

council 
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